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I opposed the raising of the Warragamba dam. This would course the flooding of f large areas of 
World Heritage wilderness in the Blue Mountains National Park. This will also threaten the 
existence of specious which are under the threat of extinction as well as the loss of aboriginal 
sites inthe area. While this is being proposed for the benefit of developers who wish to cover up 
he flood plains with houses these homes will still be the threatened with flooding from the 
Nepean River.  
 
I am therefore asking the government to change this proposal to destroy world Heritage areas of 
the Blue Mountains. 


